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of January.

State Architect De Longchamps was recalled and stated that the

Education building is ready for acceptance so far as the general

and the heating contracts are concerned.  The meeting recessed

to inspect the new building.  At the close of the inspection, a

meeting was called for 10 o'clock Thursday, November 18th, at

which time it is hoped the building may be accepted.

Adjourned.

                             Miles E. North

                             Acting Chairman

Carolyn M. Beckwith

Secretary


